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I recently went to the new Stonehenge exhibition at the British museum. If anything, this exhibition shows us
how precious Stonehenge is to Britain. How much we are still learning about this unique and ancient site. And
above all how important it is to take care of it properly and respect the importance of this site and the
surrounding area. The dual carriageway that is proposed does not do this. It seems National highways has made
little effort to actually address the issues with their proposed plans, which so many people have opposed. The
proper respect should be given to an ancient, sacred site like this, for they are rare. And we in Britain are lucky
to have a renowned World heritage site on this land. It would be embarrassing to disregard it, and disrespect it.
So I ask you that a proper alternative route is found.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,

Alina Nixdorf
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